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Amanda Cayford 
Principal Hays School 

 

Hays School 
205 2nd avenue 
Hays, Alberta 

T0K 1B0    
403-725-3755 

 
Remembrance 
Day Ceremony 

Nov. 10 
──── 

Report Cards 
Nov. 14 
──── 

Hot Lunch 
Nov 15 

──── 

NO SCHOOL on 
Nov. 3 ,13,17, & 

20 
——— 

 
 

 
Welcome to November! 
 
Our students are enjoying the first snowfall of the school year. 
There is already an igloo built that can fit 4 kids in it! Parents, 
please remember to send winter gear (toque, mitts, snow pants, 
jacket) so that we can have fun in the snow. 
 
I am so grateful for everyone who came to the sign making 
community event. I enjoyed having an evening getting to know the 
community. I would like to thank Tom Olfert for donating such 
lovely wood for us to use. Our next community event will be 
decorating sugar cookies. Hopefully some of the cookies will 
make it home for everyone to see! 
 
As always, if you need to contact me, feel free to call, email, or 
stop in at the school. 
 



HOT LUNCH 
NOVEMBER 

15 
THANKYOU 

Mrs. 
Cayford  

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
Nov. 5 - Turn clocks back 
Nov. 7 - Community Fall Supper at Hall 
Nov. 10 - School Spirit - Wear Red/Poppy 

- School Remembrance Day Assembly 
Nov. 13- NO SCHOOL 
Nov. 14 - Report Cards go home 
Nov. 15 - Hot Lunch 
Nov. 20 – No School 
Nov. 27 - PAA Meeting 
Nov. 28 -Community Cookie Decorating  

Please let us know if your child will not 
be attending school. It is important we 

keep our attendance up to date for 
Alberta Education. Call the office at 

(403) 725-3755 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Remember: Have your children dress for the weather. 
It is starting to feel like winter. 

The next PAA 
meeting is on 

NOV 27 at 
7:00pm. You 

are welcome to 
attend. 



COMMUNITY COOKIE DECORATING 
NOVEMBER 28TH AT 5PM 

COOKIES WILL BE PRE-MADE 
ALL YOU NEED TO DO IS DECORATE THEM. 

WE WILL HAVE ALL THE SUPPLIES! A SIGN-UP SHEET WILL BE GOING 
HOME WITH YOUR CHILD SOON. 



. 
 

 
In order for our students to receive Hot Lunch, we are in 

need of volunteers to cook a meal for them. If you are 
interested in doing a Hot Lunch, please call the school for 

further details. 
These are the months that are available: 

December 
February 

March 
April 
May 

M 

 
 

Poppies are available at the school. 
Donations are appreciated! 

Show your support. 



 


	Remember: Have your children dress for the weather.

